
From: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/11/2016 4:54:14 PM
Subject: Re: Scanned from ECOS-XR-SH119

Nope. Swati confirmed it was misdated. They hand delivered it to her. Definitely 2015. 
 

Katie R. Philpott
 
Director of Boards and Commissions
 
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
 
1205 Pendleton Street
 
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
 
803.201.3423 (cell)
 
803.734.8051 (fax)
 

> On Jan 11, 2016, at 4:21 PM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
> 
 
> Was this really sent to us in August 2014?
 
> 
 
> Sent from my iPhone
 
> 
 
>> On Jan 5, 2016, at 4:28 PM, Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
>> 
 
>> I've attached the letter sent to us by the Workers' Comp Commissioners for your reference. 
 
>> 
 
>> Katie R. Philpott
 
>> Director of Boards and Commissions
 
>> Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
 
>> 1205 Pendleton Street
 
>> Columbia, South Carolina 29201
 
>> 803.201.3423 (cell)
 
>> 803.734.8051 (fax)
 
>> 
 
>> -----Original Message-----
 
>> From: ECOS-XR-SH119@bcbad.state.sc.us [mailto:ECOS-XR-SH119@bcbad.state.sc.us] 
 
>> Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2016 4:24 PM
 
>> To: Philpott, Katie
 
>> Subject: Scanned from ECOS-XR-SH119
 
>> 
 
>> 
 
>> 
 
>> Please open the attached document. It was scanned and sent to you using a Xerox Multifunction 
Printer.
 
>> 
 
>> Attachment File Type: pdf, Multi-Page
 
>> 
 
>> Multifunction Printer Location: SH 119 
 

mailto:Philpott,%20Katie%20%3CKatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov


>> Device Name: ECOS-XR-SH119 
 
>> 
 
>> 
 
>> 
 
>> <Scanned from ECOS-XR-SH119.pdf>



